
 

Visit 2025 

The award-winning Reaching Rwanda project is planning to organise a visit to 

Rwanda for any interested people in July/ August 2025. 

Participants will have the life-changing experience of working with genocide 

survivors and orphaned children through the amazing NGO Survivors Fund. 

During the trip you will have the chance to 

work with organisations supporting homeless 

children. You will bring enormous joy as you 

hand over clothes, toys and toiletries. 

 

 

 

You will work with others to teach fun 

activities at our education centre, Philly’s 

Place. 

You will decorate and furnish new homes for 

genocide survivor families, witnessing the 

elation as children bounce on their first ever 

beds. 

 

 

 

You will make a real difference by donating 

cows and goats to vulnerable people. 

 

You will be fully immersed in the vibrant 

Rwandan culture, both modern and 

traditional. 

 
 

You will leave Rwanda knowing that you have left a lasting legacy and 

benefit to those you have met. 

Interested to find out more? Please contact Sam Hunt at 

shunt@sandhurstschool.org.uk for more information. 
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